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In addition to a mountain of trash sitting in the watershed, the problem of dumping chemical waste extends directly
to the health and well being in the Water on the Penobscot River

Leachate from the Juniper Ridge Landfill is trucked to the Old Town mill, ND ("Nine Dragons") to be "processed."
Once processed it is poured into the Penobscot River.

Please look into this as soon as possible! Thank you!
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